
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 9, 2022 
 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO  80203 
 
Re: Permit Number: M-78-009 Apache Mine 
    Annual Report  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
There was no scrap brick or block imported to the Apache Mine located in El Paso 
County, Colorado during the 2021-2022 reporting period. 
 
There was an error found on the previous DRMS report maps.  Since 2001 the west area 
of the middle mine area that was reclaimed was removed from the permit map for reasons 
unknown.  It has been added back to the current map and the acreage updated. 
 
If you have any questions and/or there are any problems with this transmittal, please 
contact me at (303) 783-3058. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Jason E. McGraw, P.E. 
Mine Supervisor 
 
 
 
 
 
 


